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Single payer Healthcare has never delivered quality care wherever it's been tried and 

has led to higher taxes. The People of our state still have vivid memories of the 

disastrous roll out of its version of Obama care, and the money pit it was. This bill if 

passed will also cause good providers to leave the state due to low reimbursement 

for services. This is a bad idea all the way around. Ditch this turkey! 


